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Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2  

November 23, 2009    

To: Community Development and Recreation Committee   

From: Tenant Defence Sub-Committee  

Subject:  Tenant Defence Fund Grant Request - Tenants of 200 Roehampton Avenue   

Committee Decision:  

The Tenant Defence Sub-Committee referred the Grant Request from the Tenants of 200 
Roehampton Avenue to the General Manager, Shelter, Support and Housing Administration, 
for a report directly to the January 8, 2010 meeting of the Community Development and 
Recreation Committee.  

Background:  

The Tenant Defence Sub-Committee on November 23, 2009 considered a letter (November 23, 
2009) from Councillor Walker requesting that the General Manager, Shelter, Support and 
Housing Administration, report directly to the January 8, 2010 meeting of the Community 
Development and Recreation Committee regarding the Tenant Defence Fund Grant Request by 
the tenants at 200 Roehampton Avenue for a rent rebate/reduction due to the condition of the 
building which has resulted in the loss of the reasonable enjoyment and quality of life of their 
tenancies and resulted in multiple Property Standards Orders issued by the City's Municipal 
Licensing and Standards Division.    
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cc: General Manager, Shelter, Support and Housing Administration  
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